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Morning Announcements

· Today is Boom Boom Chicken Or Black Bean Burger
· Come join Crossroads for our first meeting of the year TOMORROW at 7am inA14 (off the Main Office hallway) for fellowship, Bible study, and prayer.  All are welcome, and hope to see you there!
· DECA! DECA! DECA!  If business is your thing, don’t miss the opportunity to participate in the LHS Chapter of DECA!  We meet on Tuesday’s in Room D67 at 3pm.  Everyone is welcome!  Our first official meeting is TODAY!  Hope to see you there!
· Attention Students and Staff: Don't miss out on a chance to purchase your Homecoming 2023 T-shirt. Check your email after 1st Period today for the link to the Online Store. https://stores.inksoft.com/LHSHOCO/shop/homeEach shirt is available in either Short Sleeved or Long Sleeved Options. Orders must be completed by Friday, September 8 to insure all T-shirts are available for Homecoming Week which is September 25-September 30. Additional information regarding this year's events will be coming next week.  This year's theme revolves around Children's TV Networks. 
· Auditions for the fall play, The Tin Woman, are taking place TODAY and tomorrow after school in the Black Box. Walk-up auditions are welcomed. Please fill out the audition form on the drama website (tinyurl.com/larkindrama) prior to auditioning. See Mrs. Weihofen with any questions.
· Join your fellow Freshmen Class of 2027 as they plan and prepare for Homecoming! We will meet next Wednesday at 7 a.m. in room F303. Come have a donut while we share ideas for our decorations! 
· Our first HOSA meeting will be Wednesday, September 6 after school in room D 59. We will meet from 3 to 330. All are welcome. Come join us to find out what HoSA is all about.
· If you like Art, crafts, or experimenting with art materials, come to Art Club on Thursdays from 3-4PM in F314!
· GSA, Gay Straight Alliance, will be meeting in F314 on Wednesday from 3-4PM. Come join in our accepting safe place for LGBTQ+ students and allies. 
· New and Returning Tri-M members.  Our first meeting of the year is today,Tuesday, September 5th after school beginning at 3PM in room F307; the choir room.  Your attendance is expected and mandatory.  Looking forward to seeing everyone this afternoon!




Royal Congratulations

· Last Saturday, the Royals Cross Country teams traveled to Veteran Acres in Crystal Lake for an invitational.  Leading the way for the Royals were medalists Andy Gonzalez and Alex Pugilise in the Frosh/Soph race and co-Captain Rafael Valdes in the Varsity race.  Andy was named Boys Cross Country Royal of the week earning two medals last week.  This Saturday the boys travel to Wauconda for the Bulldog Invitational.  Just a reminder that all Fancloth orders are due today for those wishing to purchase Team Store gear.  GO ROYALS!
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